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It has been three years and one month since we came to Waxahachie to help a hurting 

church. There were five active members at that time. We knew when we came that we could 

not be the long-term solution to the leadership role. We prayed for laborers, for finances, and 

for leadership. The Lord has answered our prayers in all three categories. James Worley is the 

Pastor that the Lord provided. He brought 

with him to the church family the members 

of the Lighthouse Baptist Church. Last night 

in the evening service I “passed the baton” 

to him and his wife Carinda. The church is at 

a high point historically. The attendance is 

up. . . the bills are paid. . . the missionaries 

are being supported on time. The people are 

happy, and there is a significant balance in 

the bank accounts.  This has been a good 

and productive chapter for Judy and me. We 

are excited once again for the next chapter 

of our adventure for the Lord. We are now 

taking meetings for September and beyond. We feel that we can help raise money for mis-

sionaries, preach revivals, and be involved in Bible Conferences in a productive way. Judy is a 

capable speaker for most any women’s meeting. 

In the meantime, we are asking the Lord to help us find a late model motorhome that is just 

large enough for the two of us. We have some money to place on it, but would appreciate 

your consideration to help us to purchase it. 

With all best wishes,  

  

Robert Lewis  

I Cor 15:58 

 

 

Passing the Baton 

Please Send Support to the following address 

GIBM 

PO Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091  

Dear Friends,


